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Durham University 

Modern Slavery Statement  

(Financial Year 2023/24) 

This statement responds to S.54 of the Modern Slavery Act 2015 and sets out the steps that 
Durham University has taken and is continuing to take to ensure that modern slavery or human 
trafficking is not taking place within our business or supply chain. 

Modern slavery encompasses slavery, servitude, human trafficking and forced labour.  
Durham University has a zero tolerance approach to any form of modern slavery.  We are 
committed to acting ethically and with integrity and transparency in all business dealings and 
to putting effective systems and controls in place to ensure that there is no slavery or human 
trafficking in our supply chains or in any part of our business.  The processes set out below 
reflect the University’s commitment to acting ethically and with integrity across the 
organisation.    

This statement was endorsed by the University Executive Committee on 
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Our suppliers 

The University procures goods and services from suppliers across the world.  The University‘s 
supply chain includes a large number of diverse suppliers including suppliers of goods and 
services that directly support our teaching, student support and research activity for example, 
large scale laboratory equipment and laboratory consumables.   As part of our initiative to 
identify and mitigate risks in respect of our supply chains and to mitigate the risk of slavery 
and human trafficking occurring in our supply chains we conduct due diligence on all suppliers 
before awarding a contract to them. These due diligence measures include an online search 
to ensure that a particular organisation has never been convicted of offences relating to 
modern slavery and human trafficking; as well as a requirement that suppliers demonstrate 


